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Invitation to 2022 Clubfoot Africa Conference

Date:

Attention:

Email address: | |

Dear |

On behalf of STEPS Charity NPC, we take pleasure in inviting you to attend the inaugural 2022 Clubfoot Africa
Conference — ‘Moulding the Future’. This conference, which is in hybrid format, is endorsed by The South African
Paediatric Orthopaedic Society.

The conference dates are Monday 21 November and Tuesday 22 November 2022 and a post-conference workshop
on Wednesday 23 November 2022 to be held in Cape Town, South Africa. You are also invited to attend the
welcome reception on Monday 21 November 2022.

STEPS Charity NPC, established in 2005, is a support organisation focused on clubfoot support. Our purpose is to
improve the lives of children born with clubfoot by eliminating clubfoot disability.

The conference registration fee includes the full conference programme and any meals on the programme for in-
person delegates. Travel and accommodation are the delegate’s responsibility. The virtual conference fee includes
access to all live-streamed and recorded talks, but excludes practical sessions.

The seven confirmed international speakers are recognised global experts in providing effective clubfoot treatment
in limited resource settings. South African and regional experts are part of the scientific programme. There is a
breakaway practical session using the latest educational tools.

Further details: www.clubfootafrica.com
Queries and responses: info@clubfootafrica.com

We look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely

il ons

Karen Moss
Executive Director and Founder : Steps Charity NPC
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